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I oppose this change to an existing system that works. These changes are not 

necessary and are ill intended.  The people should have a say in the bills that get on 

the ballot.  It's already very difficult to gather enough signatures.  This would make it 

near impossible.  Please do not let this bill go to the floor for a vote. 


